
 
 
 

 

Hi Everyone  
It’s been a busy term 3 and this week we are focusing on SPRINGTIME, the children have programmed amazing flower crowns, 

paper plate bees, butterfly squish painting and using their hands to create a lovely handprint pedal picture. All the children 

enjoy celebrating spring and the beautiful blossoms and flowers that come alive. 

Anyiel Planted carrots in our OSHC garden and waters them each week, the children are excited seeing them grow and 

eventually enjoy them in our cooking and afternoon teas. 

 We have focused on healthy eating and the children really like to cook. We made healthy Asian stir fry’s, Cold Rolls, Banana 

Bread, Cheesey Nan Bread, Pizza’s and fruit smoothies.  

Book week was so much fun, we dressed up as our favorite book characters, made comics, and enjoyed story telling.  

Pupil free day was filled with laughter, we enjoyed face painting, cooking, Art & 

crafts and painting. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       Please phone Camp Australia 1300-105-343 for bookings, rebates will apply.  

To find out more about the program, view fees and to register, visit 

www.campaustralia.com.au                    

 Keep Smiling 😊 Louise & Jenny  

WEEK 8- SAVE OUR ENVIROMENT 

 

Monday   
Environment Awareness Recycled Poster, Mini Eight Pool Competition 

Tuesday   Recycling Bin, Girls V Boys Basketball Match 

Wednesday   Save Our Trees in 3D, Turn Off Taps Signs 

Thursday   Planting Our OSHC Garden, Cooking Healthy Stir Fry 

Friday   Healthy Cheesey Nan Bread, Rubbish Collection 

Date St Margaret Mary’s 5th September 2022 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 



 
 
 

 

 


